
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

September 12, 2012 

Mr. Lee Hanley 
ExxonMobil Environmental Services 
1464 Madera Road, Suite N, #265 
Simi Valley, CA 93065 
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TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT FORMER 
EXXONMOBIL STATION 18KV8, 4735 PLEASANT VALLEY ROAD, CAMARILLO, 
CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 078, Cl-9448, GLOBAL ID. WDR 
100001327) 

Dear Mr. Hanley: 

On October 22, 2008 this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you 
that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007 -0019 which 
specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In the letter dated April 13, 2012, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 because Ventura County Environmental Health 
Division determined that the subject site was eligible for closure as stated in January 23, 2012 
letter. Therefore, you no longer need the WDR. The coverage under Regional Board Order No. 
R4-2007 -0019, for the subject site is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement 
actions that may be taken· under the term of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-
6122 (achang@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu 
at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~~~~ 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. David Salter, Ventura County Environmental Health Division 
Mr. James Anderson, Cardno ERI 
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